
Deputation Request 

For Consideration of: Committee of the Whole (Mayor & Council) 

By: Ted Squires 

Date of Meeting: Sep 17, 2024 

Purpose of Deputation: To Address Further Concerns Regarding the Re-Construction of Bay St. E  

Request: 

Due to further input from the community and further discussions with some Council Members, TBM 
staff, local community, Blue Mountain Ratepayer’s Association (BMRA), petition responses, engineering 
firms with expertise in Water and Wastewater Management and construction, communication with 
other communities that have similar challenges with reconstruction of existing heritage/cottage streets, 
we request that Counsel consider the following motion/resolution; 

“Whereas significant concern has been raised over the recommended alignment for the new sewer 
line, the Town requests the ENG dept. to report back to the next Council meeting on the potential to 
implement the sewer upgrades based on the route attached to this resolution;   
  
And further, in regard to the road reconstruction aspects of the project caused by implementation by 
the sewer upgrades and noting that the application of Town-wide engineering standards are not 
appropriate to all local and site specific conditions and considerations, the Town requests that the 
ENG dept. report back on revised and site context specific ENG standards that provide flexibility to 
adapt to the local context, minimize impacts to trees and other existing features and ensure that the 
existing character of the roads are maintained to the extent possible.” 

 

I appreciate, as do the community, your consideration for this motion/resolution. 



 



 

 


